
 

As the colder months settle in 

on us we would like to reach out 

to our community and offer 

some assistance. 

 

With funding from The American Rescue Plan 

Act, which is designed to assist communities 

through COVID recovery, we would like to 

make sure that everyone is warm this winter.  If 

anyone in your family is in need of a winter 

jacket , food or fuel assistance please call the 

Town Hall. 

Contact information provided below.  Please be 

assured that all information is held in confi-

dence. 

 

Carol Riches (508)754-7638 ext. 20 

criches@townofpaxton.net 
 

Donna Parsons (508)754-7638 ext. 10    

dparsons@townofpaxton.net 
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